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MEDIA ADVISORY 

 

Alderman Davis: Saturday activity 

on streetcar petition drive 

Alderman will take part in rally, petition circulating event 
 

Alderman Joe Davis, Sr. will take part in a “Stop the trolley petition drive” session 

from noon to 4 p.m. tomorrow (Saturday, January 17, 2015) at the Elks Lodge (main 

hall), 5555 W. Good Hope Rd. The alderman will take part in a rally urging residents to 

sign and circulate the petition seeking a binding referendum on the downtown streetcar 

project.  

 

Alderman Davis will be joined Saturday by members of Citizens for Responsible 

Government, and fellow members of UNITED for Milwaukee, a coalition of residents, 

business owners and other stakeholders working to collect signatures to pass direct 

legislation that would require the city to hold a binding referendum in order to construct 

any rail transit system exceeding $20 million. 

 

“Anyone is welcome to come and find out why the downtown streetcar project is wrong 

for Milwaukee, and how to help the petition drive that can stop it in its tracks,” Alderman 

Davis said. 

 

             What:        Rally and info session 

 

                                   When:        12 to 4 p.m. Saturday, January 17 

 

                                              Where:         5555 W. Good Hope Rd. 
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